
From: grayshark@charter.net [mailto:grayshark@charter.net]  
Sent: Sunday, March 08, 2009 11:21 PM 
To: Comments 
Cc: glotter@fmbstaunton.com 
Subject: Special Assessment 
 
After reading a letter from ICBA and being told the bank that I work for 
will be  
charge a higher fee from the FDIC for a special assessment, I'm concern for 
our bank and all small hometown banks in general.  This fee could and may 
cause undo hardship on all of us, but are allowing large banks to pay it and 
still run their banks reckless.  When will the small banks be taken care of 
just the the large bailouts big banks are getting .  If you allow large 
banks to continue this and keep raising our fee the small banks will not be 
able to stay in business and we will lose a big  part OF our hometown banks. 
This will mean jobs could be lost and faith in small banks in america will 
be lost. Please take this into account when you make decisions like this. 
America will not be the same again if this is to continue.  
 
Michelle R. Schardan 
Bank Teller 
First National Bank in Staunton 
Maryville Branch 
2623 N. Center St 
Maryville, IL 62062 


